On the lighter side, or should I say, the fishy side, the Fishing Derby was a great success. Ninety youngsters participated with each one
receiving a prize for their effort. In addition, the following boys and girls were the big winners: longest fish — 14.5” - Amanda Huff, $50.00
gift certificate tagged fish — Kody Anastacio and Abby Galloway, 4 fish caught — Kody Anastacio, Deshawn Smith, and Rachel Fobella, 3 fish
caught — Kiernan Clark and Nicholas Spencer, 2 fish caught - Kevin Huff, Mackayla Juncker, Kaitlyn Koreman, and Zachery Baciocco. I
apologize if we have left anyone out or have misspelled anyone’s name.

A special thanks to Ruth and Roger Townsend for their part in planning and coordinating this special event. Thanks also to Chuck and
Joyce Aston, this years recreation director, for their assistance, and all of you who measured fish, provided raffle prizes, served food, baked
cookies, and anyone else that I may have forgotten. Oh! A very special recognition to Mike Ford for his generous donation of two tagged fish
valued at $50.00 each. Mr. Ford has challenged everyone to match or exceed his donation for next year’s fishing derby.



